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WELCOMEBACK
TOAYEAROFGROWTH.

STUDENTS CAN CALL 210.212.5266 FOR ASSISTANCE. | 2222 N ALAMO ST | SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78215 | ALAMO.EDU

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the entire Alamo
Colleges District family, we want to welcome our students,
new and returning, and wish them much success in the coming
year. Thankfully, we can do more than just wish our students
success. We work hard to make it a reality with excellence in
education proven by the Malcolm Baldrige National Quality
Award, affordable education, flexible schedules, and dedicated
advisors to keep students on track. We look forward to a safe
and strong academic year for our students.

FALL CLASSES BEGIN AUGUST 24, BUT THERE IS STILL
OPPORTUNITY TO ENROLL FOR THE FALL VIA LATE START CLASSES

IN OUR START 2 SEMESTER THAT BEGINS ON SEPTEMBER 8.

alamo.edu/apply

There’s still time so register for classes today!
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